From: rbrown3rd@gmail.com on behalf of Robert Brown

To: Lee Eng Tan
Subject: Support Solar Development in Florida
Date: Thursday, June 18, 2015 5:15:42 PM

I am the owner of a solar powered home. Net metering was part of my original cost-benefit
analysis. Please do not do anything to affect this in any way. I think it is important that you keep
it o encourage individuals to install private solar electric generating systems. The benefits o the
state are enormous and increase the greater the number of distributed generating systems that
are installed. Those benefits are in the areas of environment, economy, and security. Please
encourage installation of rooftop solar panels by private contractors. Thank you for considering

my request.

Bob Brown
http: bbbrown.com/ our solar powered home
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